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Dear Parents and Carers,

We've made it! Now it's time for a well earned break before the final push to the Summer
holidays and hopefully the unlocking of the country. Things certainly are feeling more normal
and as the weather is about to turn, fingers crossed, we're all hoping for a Trinity Term 2 like
last year with beautiful sunshine and lots of opportunities to be outdoors. Unfortunately, our
Year 4 to 6 Bushcraft Adventure has been postponed until the week after half term due to the
camp being water logged. Water logged in May! I'll outline the details of events below so you
know what’s going on.

Nursery News

‘Ahoy me hearties’ what an amazing half term we’ve had in Nursery! We're so blessed to have
had this uninterrupted COVID free 7 weeks that we have shared together. Having endless
pirate and mermaid fun, building strong friendships, challenging our learning, trying new skills
and having lots of giggles! The staff couldn’t be prouder of how hard the children have worked;
showing determination and resilience. We've had the best time at our ‘pirate and mermaid
party’ today and wish you a relaxing half term week. Please can all children wear a Nursery
T-shirt on Tuesday 8th June for our School photo. Thanks.

Whole School Photograph - Tuesday 8th June

The whole school photograph is on the morning of 8th June. Children must arrive in full
Summer school uniform and those who have PE, Games or fixtures will then get changed.
The photograph is outside and will be taken in groups to allow for social distancing.

Music for a Summer’s Evening - Wednesday 16th June

This event is still happening but is now on Wednesday 16th June, one week later, at the same
time.

Y5/6 Cricket Fixtures

Unfortunately, the Year 5 and 6 girls cricket fixture can no longer happen, as we’ll be in the
woods, but we’re busy organising an alternative event for them once we’re back. The boys
Year 5 and 6 cricket will still happen on Tuesday 8th June as originally planned. They should
bring their sports kit with them to school. We will have an early lunch and then travel to Burton
Latimer Cricket Club for this outdoor event.

PTA Scavenger Hunt - Friday 18th June

This is an outdoor event hosted by the PTA. You must purchase tickets, £5 per team, in
advance through ParentMail. The scavenger hunt will take place around the school grounds.
It will be a walking event with multiple routes. Social distancing and the wearing of face
coverings is encouraged. You'll be given a map and an answer sheet when your time starts.
Refreshments are available at the finish.
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PTA Annual General Meeting - Tuesday 29th June

This year's PTA AGM is being held on Tuesday 29th June. If you’d be interested in joining the
PTA or have any suggestions, please contact them directly on STPSPTA@st-peters.org.uk.
We're fortunate to have an active PTA at school who organise fantastic events throughout the
year and enrich the lives of the children. The chicks currently being raised in Year 1 are in a
brooder box purchased by the PTA last year.

Founders Day 2021

We’'re really excited that we’ll be able to hold a Founders Day in the real world this year. The
event is on Friday 2nd July and will be held in the grounds of the school. Reception to Year 6
parents are invited to a prize giving ceremony 10:30am to 12pm. There will be a ParentMalil
form for you to confirm your attendance sent after half term. The prize giving will be followed
by a whole school picnic in the grounds. There’ll be a gazebo by the entrance for you to keep
your picnic hampers and rugs dry and in the shade. The afternoon will then be a traditional
Summer Fayre. There will be a 75th anniversary gallery in the school hall, a PTA Pimms bar,
performances, maypole, welly wanging and lots more. Everyone is invited to the afternoon
event. From 3:30pm the grounds will be open to alumni only. If you know any former pupils
please tell them to get in touch.

The events above are just some of the amazing things we’ve planned for what is sure to be a
busy and happy end to the Trinity Term. Whatever you’re doing and wherever you’re going
next week | hope you all have a lovely half term. The children will need to be refreshed and
recharged for the busy term ahead.

Regards,

Mr Thomas

Headteacher

This week’s menu can be found here:

https://www.st-peters.org.uk/page/?title=Weekly+Menus&pid=112

Sunnylands Limited, t/a St Peter’s School, 52 Headlands, Kettering, Northamptonshire NN15 6DJ
Tel: 01536 512066  Website: www.st-peters.org.uk
Sunnylands Limited is registered as a Charity No 309914 Company Registration No. 00414674



http://www.st-peters.org.uk/
mailto:STPSPTS@st-peters.org.uk
https://www.st-peters.org.uk/page/?title=Weekly+Menus&pid=112

